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LEGAL NOTICE 
 
 

Bids will be received by the Champaign County Commissioners at their office located at 
1512 South US 68, Suite A-100, Urbana, Ohio 43078 until 9:00 A.M., August 15, 2017 for the full 
depth reclamation and installation of an asphalt overlay and related materials on Upper Valley 
Pike between SR 296 and Lippincott road in Salem Township, Champaign County, Ohio.  Bids 
shall be accompanied by a bid guaranty bond in the amount of 100% of the bid or a certified 
check, cashier's check or letter of credit in the amount of 10% of the bid in accordance with 
ORC 153.54. Bids shall be submitted in sealed envelopes marked "Upper Valley Pike 
Reconstruction".  Specifications are on file at the office of the Champaign County Engineer, 428 
Beech Street, Urbana, Ohio 43078 and on the engineer's website at  
http://engineer.co.champaign.oh.us/ 
 
The Champaign County Board of Commissioners reserves the right to reject any or all bids. 
 
 
 
 
Board of Commissioners 
Champaign County  
 
 
By: Stephen McCall, PE, PS 
County Engineer 
 


